BARBARA NYLUND PhD MD GASTROENTEROLOGY

165 ROWLAND WAY, SUITE 310, NOVATO CA 94945 PHONE: 415 892-7537 FAX: 415 897 4903

15 MAY 2013

To my dear patients and colleagues:

It is after much thought and discernment, that I announce plans for my retirement from private practice on 1 June 2013. It is a decision made with some sense of sadness and I have not made the decision lightly. I am in the process of trying to recruit another woman gastroenterologist but the medical office will close with the termination of my lease 30 May.

I appreciate the collegiality of my fellow physicians and hospital administrators. I feel a particular warmth for my wonderful patients. I am providing a list of other GI practices that will be able to provide continuity of care. I extend to you all my best wishes for your continued success, health and happiness.

Your medical records can be obtained in our medical office until May 30, 2013. After this time you may send a check for \$25 and the signed letter of request below, to the above address. We will have your records copied and returned to you within three weeks. The records will be stored off site.

It is been a privilege to work with you and serve this wonderful patient population.

My warmest wishes for the future.

Barbara Nylund PhD MD

Gastroenterology Practices in Marin County: John Jolley MD, Mill Valley 888 2755 Marin Gastroenterology, Greenbrae, 925 6900 Kaiser San Rafael, 449 2929 Steve Dinegris, MD Petaluma 707 766-9852

Request for Medical Records

Please print clearly

Full Name:
Date of Birth:
N.K. '1' A. 1.1
Mailing Address:
Town/City:
State:
ZIP Code:
Home Telephone Number:
Cell Telephone Number:
Email:
Patient Signature
Date of Request

Please Note:

"Patient" is the individual who is seeking to have Medical Records released. Family members may not submit request unless Power of Attorney or Guardianship papers are enclosed as well.

Please enclose a check for \$25 with request to cover cost of Copying and mailing. Records are kept in storage off site and may take 3 weeks for receipt.

Send to Barbara Nylund PhD MD PO BOX 756 Las Vegas, NM 87701